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Mr. Penner for Mr. Cafik on the Standing Committee on External Affairs
and National Defence.

Mr. Deakon for Mr. Rochon on the Standing Committee on Finance, Trade
and Economic Affairs.

Mr. Paproski for Mr. Thompson (Red Deer) on the Standing Committee
on Finance, Trade and Economie Affairs.

Mr. Carter for Mr. Gauthier on the Standing Committee on Finance, Trade
and Economic Affairs.

Mr. Mazankowski for Mr. Ritchie on the Standing Committee on Finance,
Trade and Economie Affairs.

Messrs. Watson, Hopkins, Skoberg, Paproski, Kaplan and Knowles (Win-
nipeg North Centre) for Messrs. Guay (St. Boniface), Groos, Saltsman, Bigg,
Howard (Okanagan Boundary) and Brewin on the Standing Committee on
External Affairs and National Defence.

Mr. Gauthier for Mr. Carter on the Standing Committee on Finance, Trade
and Economic Affairs.

Mr. Francis for Mr. Deakon on the Standing Committee on Finance, Trade
and Economic Affairs.

Messrs. Brewin, Winch, Guay (St. Boniface), Groos and Howard (Okan-
agan Boundary) for Messrs. Knowles (Winnipeg North Centre), Skoberg,
Watson, Hopkins and Kaplan on the Standing Committee on External Affairs
and National Defence.

Messrs. Osler and Ritchie for Messrs. Kaplan and Mazankowski on the
Standing Committee on Finance, Trade and Economic Affairs.

Mr. Trudel for Mr. Francis on the Standing Committee on Finance, Trade
and Economic Affairs.

Messrs. McNulty, Penner and Cullen for Messrs. Gendron, Lachance and
Smerchanski on the Standing Committee on Labour, Manpower and Immi-
gration.

Mr. Rowland for Mr. Lewis on the Special Joint Committee of the Senate
and House of Commons on the Constitution of Canada.

Mr. Forrestall for Mr. McCleave on the Standing Committee on Transport
and Communications.

Mr. Pringle for Mr. Corbin on the Standing Committee on Transport and
Communications.

Messrs. Pilon and Buchanan for Messrs. Noël and Perrault on the Stand-
ing Committee on Finance, Trade and Economic Affairs.

Mr. Corbin for Mr. Guay (Lévis) on the Standing Committee on Transport
and Communications.

Mr. Forrestall for Mr. Macquarrie on the Special Committee on Election
Expenses.

Mr. Fairweather for Mr. Baldwin on the Special Joint Committee of the
Senate and House of Commons on the Constitution of Canada.


